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Dear Committee Secretary 

I write to provide clarification of evidence I gave to the Senate Standing Committee 

on Legal and Constitutional Affairs during the Additional Estimates 2023-24 spill-over 

hearing on 19 March 2024. 

Evidence of Ms Elizabeth Tydd. Freedom of Information Commissioner. 

On page 5 of the transcript, in response to a question from Senator Shoebridge 

regarding comparative IC review data for the previous year, I said: 

Ms Tydd: I can assist with that. On 29 February 2023 the OAIC had 2,053 IC reviews on 

hand. 

I wish to clarify that the date that should have been stated is 28 February 2023. 

Yours sincerely 

�ethTydd /,,/ 
�:i�� Australian Information Commissioner 
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